
MINUTES OF THE FOREST 
HILL NEIGHBORHOOD 
ASOCIATION MEETING 
January 19, 2016 

Held at the Forest Hill Presbyterian Church 
4401 Forest Hill Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 

Minutes taken by Robley Jones 
 
 

 
 

 

MINUTES 
 
“… the minutes should 
contain mainly  a record of 
what was done at the 
meeting, not what was said 
by the members.” 
 
p. 468, Robert’s Rules of 
Order, Newly Revised, 11th 
Edition 

President Whit Clements called the meeting to order at 

7:00 PM. 

 

MPO Gibson and Officer Zirakparvar presented the 3rd 

Precinct updates.  Crime is down 8%.  Do no leave 

electronics in your cars, and lock your cars. 

 

Jacqui Jones moved and Stacey Maples seconded a 

motion to adopt the November minutes.  The minutes 

were adopted.  

 

On behalf of Councilwoman Kathy Graziano, Tim 

Grimes highlighted two upcoming meetings: 

 

Boulevard Utilization meeting, Huguenot High School, 

Noon, 1/26 

 

District meeting, Huguenot High School, 7 PM, 1/26 

 

Although Ramon Puzon was not in attendance, he 

prepared a treasurers report, which was distributed, 

and it noted a $15,288.36 balance on hand. 

 

Wearing his membership chairman hat, Whit Clements 

reported that he had tested the new on-line 

membership processing through Pay-Pal, and that is 

works well.  We added one new member in December.  

He asked that we please encourage our neighbors to 

join FHNA. 

 

Dorna Braswell announced that the Yard Sale will be on 

June 4.  Volunteers are needed. 

 

Stacey Maples announced that the 5K will be on March 

19.  Volunteers are needed. 

 

President Clements indicated that he intends to 

complete the incorporation process for FHNA this year, 

and that bylaw revisions will be required. 

 

Vice President Robley Jones indicated that he had 

secured the church for the Mayoral Forum on 9/20/16 

at 7 PM.  The plan is to have 4th District City Council 



Candidates make brief remarks to be followed by the 

Mayoral Forum using the same format that was used in 

2012.  He asked that members please mark their 

calendars.  

 

President Clements adjourned the meeting at 8:04 PM  

 
 

 


